
 

 

 

Dear Employer, 

 

Your employee is considering signing up for an exceptional training course known as Wood Badge. This 

course is being presented by the Black Swamp Area Council in conjunction with Erie Shores Council of 

the Boy Scouts of America and will take place over two three-day weekends in the late summer-early fall 

2019. I am providing this information to you to help you understand how this course will enhance the 

skills of your employee and provide benefits to you and your company. 

 

What is Wood Badge? It is the most advanced leadership training course available to adult leaders of the 

Boy Scouts of America.  During this intensive combined six-day course, the participants are immersed in 

a curriculum which follows the model established  for leadership training by some of our country’s 

experts in the field. I have included a partial list of the resource material our training is based on. 

 

Seminars held to teach these skills at the corporate level routinely cost thousands of dollars per student 

to attend.  I’ve personally set through these seminars and can assure you the way Wood Badge is 

presented accomplishes the same objectives in a fun way much more beneficial to the learner. We do 

the same thing in a better way for $300.00. 

 

Here are just a few of the skills your employee will bring back to your workplace after completing Wood 

Badge. 

• The ability to determine the health of your team and adopt a leadership style which will guide 

your team to become the high performing group you would like them to be. 

• They will be better communicators and have the ability to be empathetic listeners and manage 

conflict between team members which enhance the group’s ability to maintain higher morale 

and increase productivity. 

• They will be problem solvers and critical thinkers,  understanding how every team member 

brings something positive to every challenge. 

• Most importantly,  they will become peer leaders guiding your team to achieve success and 

support the vision and mission of your organization. 

 



As an adult Scouter, your employee is a special person.  They volunteer to work with youth, instilling the 

values and ethics of the Scouting program, allowing these young people to be tomorrow’s leaders who 

make ethical decisions based on the character-driven values of the Scouting program. 

 

I hope you can see the benefit of supporting your employee in this endeavor.  Your consideration in 

adjusting their schedule, if needed,  to allow attendance and reimbursement of the portion of tuition cost 

you deem appropriate will go a long way towards providing your employees with the skills and expertise 

which will benefit them and your organization. 

 

If I can be of further assistance in providing any other information regarding the course, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at (419) 615-0459. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tammy Speer  l  Course Director 

Boy Scouts of America 
Black Swamp Area Council #449 
 
11060 Ottawa Road 
Columbus Grove, OH 45830 
(419)615-0459 
bsactraining@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


